
Michigan law requires hearing and vision 
screening prior to starting kindergarten. 
Did your kindergartener miss their screening due 

to school closure? We have open appointments for 
Macomb County residents going on now!

For more information, or to schedule an appointment, 
call the Hearing & Vision Program at (586) 412-5945.

FREE Hearing &
Vision Screenings

Early identification will help your 
child develop, grow, and learn.

Macomb County Health Department
health.macombgov.org

586-469-5235


